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Dear Senator Hatfield:

In accordance with your request dated July 31, 1972, and
subsequent discussions with your office, we have examined into '
possible irregularities. in.the use of Federal. funds in the admin-
istration.of.the Chemawa Indian School .in Marion County, Oregon.
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Recently, we advised your office that we had completed our
examination and that it did not disclose any material evidence
of irregularities in the use of funds at the Chemawa Indian School. ~
We were informed that a detailed written report to you would not
be necessary.

We trust that this information will be of assistance to you.
Sincerely yours,

R.F.KELLER

Comptroller General
DePWY  of the United States

The Honorable Mark 0. Hatfield L
United States Senate
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